Eiid THE UNIVERSITY OF

y CHICAGO

NOTIFICATION
DATE: Sept. 22, 2014
RE: Rockefeller Chapel Water Main Repairs

Beginning Monday, Sept. 29, work to repair a water main at Rockefeller Chapel will commence.
Work is scheduled for completion by Friday, Oct. 3, 2014. The campus community can expect
the following during this period:

Work to repair a water main will take place in the area highlighted below.

Water service to Rockefeller Chapel will be turned off from Sept. 29 through Oct. 1.
Machinery and vehicles will be visible along 59" Street during this period.

Fencing and appropriate alternate path signage will be placed.

Work will take place between 8 a.m. and 5 p.m.

Please direct questions to Kevin Ahn, facilities manager - operations, Facilities Services, at
kahn2@uchicago.edu or 773.702.5722.
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